
HB 1276 -- FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT BOARD CANDIDATES

SPONSOR: English

This bill sets the candidate filing fee for a fire protection
district board seat at the amount equal to the filing fee for a
candidate for county office, which currently is $50. Currently,
the required fee is $10 in one section of the fire protections
district law and an amount equal to the filing fee for a candidate
for state representative, which currently is $50, in another
section. The bill resolves this inconsistency.


